PPPL Quality Notes for the Week of July 18, 2005
NOTES from 7/19 telecon IN BOLD

1. Closed Items:
1.1. PPPL approved EIO Request for Deviation for machined surface finish requirements. Rev. 8 of NCSX-CSPEC-141-03 includes this change. (E-7)
1.2. PPPL approved CA 1320, the NCR addressing lack of additional test samples (4.2.2.4 of NCSX-CSPEC-141-03) for Castings C-1, C-2, & A-1.  (E-3)

1.3. PPPL posted revision 8 of NCSX-CSPEC-141-03 which makes the following changes:
1.3.1. addresses material testing in both directions (formerly E-2) requirement removed
1.3.2. Clarifies chemistry requirements of NCSX-CSPEC-141-03.  (E-2) temporary solution agreed to pending information from Metaltek’s zone product analyses (2.4 below) – will not delay issuance of Rev. 8. 
1.3.3. cleans up weld repair documentation by incorporating post weld stress relief and eliminating prior PPPL approval of upgrading welds.
1.3.4. addresses suggested changes from MetalTek except as noted above, suggestions largely incorporated
1.3.5. adds weld wire chemistry received from MetalTek 6/29/05

1.3.6. revises radiography requirements to clarify that PPPL is not requiring more assurance than radiography can detect.
2. Pending from EIO:  
2.1. Corrective action – additional 4 side bend tests (at room temperature) and 1 tension test – for MTM nonconformance report NC17399.  - Due ASAP and prior to weld repair on any castings other than C1.  (E-5) Note that PPPL has approved welding on the casting with post-welding qualification of the WPS. PPPL will not reject the casting based on WPS qualification results (PPPL took this risk).  However the documentation package portion of the C-1 deliverable will not be accepted until complete, which includes closing of all NCR’s (CA’s) as well as completion of the WPS qualification.   NOTES:  Tests in progress yet.  
2.2. Radiographic Technique Sheet(s) for C-1 casting.  NOTES:  MTK says submitted twice to EIO.   Pete says Roy should have it;  he’ll re-send.  
2.3. Location information for C-2 Weld Map.  The X-ray shooting sketch was proposed and due 7/1.  Roy suggested an update of the existing Weld map to tie repairs to the latest photos.  Either of these (or other) solutions that provide direct location information for each defect will work.(E-8 )  NOTES:  MTK states it was re-submitted to EIO.  Needs to be sent to Frank.  Pete will send today.  Needs to tie photograph to shot number yet. On C3, MTK will shift to indicating locations  on model views.  
2.4. Product analysis (individual zone chemistries) from MetalTek for one casting for comparison to chemistry differences (E-2 ref. 2.2 below).  NOTES:  MTK will submit by 7/21.  
2.5. Follow-up (revision or discussion) on PPPL comments (provided 7/13) regarding the revised MTM portion of the MIT/QA Plan addressing welding and other changes related to final surface finishing. (E-4)    NOTES:  Pete will check on status with Kevin today.  
3. Pending from PPPL

3.1. Response to information provided 6/21/05 regarding the different cryogenic yield test results from the 2 different labs for the C-1 casting alloys.  (E-1)  EIO provided PPPL with clarification that Westmoreland lab will be used only for tensile at cryogenic temperature. RT tensile and all CVN to be performed by St. Louis lab. NOTES: Rosa will withness tests at St. Louis;  Chuck will advise her when the next test is scheduled.   
3.2. Comments on C-2 preliminary (MetalTek) documentation package. (E-6)  NOTES: Frank just beginning review, but questions if the N content is correct.    
4. New Items

4.1. Similar to the action reported for the 3DScanco concern, “ScanCo was tasked to get Lawton a full report on how this error could have occurred and what ScanCo can do to make sure this was a one time anomaly”, EIO should look into causes of the A-1 wall thickness and determine what actions might be needed to assure that the B pattern is correct before making the first B casting?  NOTES: EIO is investigating cause and possible corrective actions.  EIO states that they have to understand what happened on A1 first.  B1 may be poured as early as the end of August.  PPPL requests that EIO discuss with us their investigation results on A1 and their verification plans  for B1 before committing to the B1 pour to hopefully avoid a thin wall issue with B1.  
